
 

Call for Applications 

Workshop for Educators and Researchers from Central Asia  

 

The Research Center of Jews in Central Asia and the Iranian Sphere at the Ben-Zvi Institute, 

Jerusalem, is calling for applications for a week-long workshop that will focus on the development of 

research and teaching on topics related to the Jewish presence in Central Asia and the Caucasus and 

the history of the State of Israel. 

The workshop will be held in Jerusalem on Nov 3-10, 2025. 

While focusing on researchers and teachers of higher education, the organizers seek a broad 

spectrum of professionals from various research disciplines, such as but not limited to history, 

ethnography, culture, arts, and demography who are interested in engaging in research, developing 

their teaching curricula, and including the above-mentioned topics into their classes and research 

interests. During the week-long workshop, various research tools and syllabuses will be introduced to 

the participants and they will be able to work on and develop their own projects with leading experts 

in various fields. 

 

To Apply, Please send your proposals to Zeev Levin: Zeev@ybz.org.il 

 •A 1-page Description of interest and how this workshop could be used in teaching and future 

research. 

 •A 1-page CV 

 •Contact details (e-mail address, regular mailing address, and phone number). 

The deadline for submissions is Jul. 30, 2025. 

Airfare (up to 700$), and Full Board Accommodation will be covered by the Ben-Zvi Institute. 

Decisions regarding acceptance will be made by Aug 15, 2025. 

 

With Questions and enquiries, please contact the organizer. 

Dr. Zeev Levin 

Director, Research Center of Jews in Central Asia and the Iranian Sphere 

Zeev@ybz.org.il 


